
Town of Yarmouth 
Parks & Lands Committee (PLC) 

PUBLIC MEETING 
Wednesday, February 6, 2019 
Town Hall, Community Room 

6:00-7:00pm 
Riverfront Woods Preserve: 

Interim Management Plan 
The PLC is creating an Interim Management Plan for the property to be known as Riverfront 
Woods Preserve. This Preserve will be made up of three properties:  the town-owned Barker 
Preserve, an Open Space Lot on the Riverboat Subdivision, and property adjacent to Barker 
Preserve that will be purchased from Steven and Greg Dugas.   
 
We will briefly review the property and offer the public a chance to contribute to the property’s 
role in our community; maintenance and enhancement guidelines; and the allowed uses and 
activities within the park. 
 
A draft version of this plan can be found at www.YarmouthCommunityServices.org or by links 
on the Town’s website:  www.yarmouth.me.us 
 
We encourage all interested Yarmouth residents to share their opinions and concerns at this 
public meeting. The PLC is interested in hearing your views and sharing how Riverfront 
Woods Preserve meets the goals of our community’s green spaces and open space plans. 
 
Please join us for this important event— we welcome your ideas and recommendations. 
Community input is critical to creating a management plan that reflects the needs of Yarmouth 
residents.  Riverfront Woods Preserve will be a beautiful and vital resource for our town. 

 

Patrons who are unable to attend may direct written comments to the Yarmouth Community Services Dept. 

via email or in-person.  Comments will not be read aloud but copies will be provided at this meeting. 

 

For more information, please contact Karyn MacNeill at (207) 846-2406 or by email:  

K M A C N E I L L @ y a r m o u t h . m e . u s  


